 Amplifon Hearing Health Care’s new reimbursement model 
 
Effective July 15, Amplifon Hearing Health Care (Amplifon) will introduce a new provider reimbursement model for hearing aids and supplies for patients with Cigna coverage. On this date, Amplifon will shift to a flat rate reimbursement structure that compensates providers for the time they spend with their patients rather than for the hearing aid technology level. 
Hearing aids ordered prior to July 15, will be reimbursed at the current rates provided that the receipt-of-delivery (ROD) paperwork is submitted to Amplifon by July 30.
All orders with the ROD paperwork submitted after this date will be subject to the new reimbursement rates. 
Medical coverage policy update – Medical necessity review for functional endoscopic sinus surgery and turbinectomy effective July 10 
 
We routinely review our coverage, reimbursement, and administrative policies for potential updates. In that review, we take into consideration one or more of the following: Evidence-based medicine (EBM), professional society recommendations, Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) guidance, industry standards, and our other existing policies. 
As a result of a recent review, we will implement a new medical coverage policy, Diagnostic Nasal/Sinus Endoscopy, Functional Endoscopic Sinus Surgery (FESS) and Turbinectomy (0554), and review claims for these procedures for medical necessity. 
This update is effective for claims with dates of service on or after July 10, 2021. 
Additional information
For more information about our coverage policies, visit the Cigna for Health Care Professionals website (CignaforHCP.com) > Review coverage policies. 
 
Medical coverage policy update – Intraoperative monitoring billed with cervical spine surgery effective July 12  
We routinely review our coverage, reimbursement, and administrative policies for potential updates. In that review, we take into consideration one or more of the following: Evidence-based medicine, professional society recommendations, Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services guidance, industry standards, and our other existing policies. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a result of a recent review, we will update the way we process claims for intraoperative monitoring (IOM) billed with certain cervical spine surgeries. 
Effective July 12, 2021, we will review coverage for IOM claims billed with certain cervical spine surgeries and deny them as not medically necessary when appropriate. We will update the Intraoperative Monitoring (0509) medical coverage policy to reflect this change.
 
For more information about our medical coverage policies, visit the Cigna for Health Care Professionals website (CignaforHCP.com) > Review coverage policies.

